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Dear Friends: 

 

 I am delighted to welcome everyone to tonight’s performance celebrating the New York 

City Bar Chorus’ 25
th

 anniversary. 

 

 My administration has made a bold commitment to build a fairer and more equitable 

future for the people of our city, and these efforts would not be possible without ongoing support 

from our diverse and dynamic legal community. These dedicated legal professionals have also 

added to our cultural landscape through the New York City Bar Chorus, and since 1993, it has 

offered its members wonderful opportunities to showcase their talents and harness the power of 

music to help inspire, unite, and uplift our residents. By performing outreach concerts spanning a 

wide variety of genres and musical styles at retirement homes, rehabilitation centers, and other 

community facilities across the five boroughs, CBC has united people in shared appreciation of 

music and played a vital role in sustaining the creative energy for which New York is known. I 

am proud to join in applauding CBC’s milestone 25
th

 anniversary and all of its choristers who 

have enriched our city’s vitality while paving the way to a stronger and more just future. 

 

 On behalf of the City of New York, please accept my best wishes for a wonderful concert 

and continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill de Blasio 

Mayor 

 
 


